
Mr Phillip Weickhardt 
Inquiry into Waste Generation and Resource Efficiency in Australia 
Productivity Commission 
LB2, Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE  VIC  8003 
 
Dear Commissioner Weickhardt, 
 
I would like to see more support for waste reduction over landfill and not backing down 
on waste minimisation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
M. Brown 
 


